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Garden City 
         has a new look! 
In January 2015, Garden City participated in a 
Business District Assessment with Downtown 
Colorado, Incorporated (DCI). In their final report, 
DCI made several recommendations, including 
one to give Garden City a strong community 
brand. 

In response to DCI’s recommendation, the Board 
of Trustees hired a graphic designer to give the 

Town a new look. The bright colors and boldness 
of the logo are the perfect introduction for the 
Town’s revitalization.
Another part of Garden City’s community brand 
is the new website, which will be online by the 
end of November. Look for more answers, more 
information and more fun at the same address: 

townofgardencity.com

Si desea recibir esta publicación en Español, por favor llame al 970-351-0041 y una copia 
será enviada a su dirección o pásate por el Ayuntamiento y recoger una copia.
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Recent Changes at the Town Hall
Garden City has had several changes 
over the last few months. We are pleased 
to continue to have the experience of 
Mayor Lonelle Archuleta, Mayor Pro Tem 
Clarence Krieger and Trustees Terry 
Greenwood and Fil Archuleta.
New faces on the Board of Trustees 
include Manuel Ramos III, Willie Spaedt 
and Tara Murlowski. 
Cheryl Campbell, the Town Adminstrator, 
has been with Garden City for over 
eight years. Cheryl recently earned the 
designation of Master Municipal Clerk, 
evidence of her commitment to the job and 
to the Town of Garden City. 
Former Trustee Abby Clabough is now 
working full time at the Town Hall as the 
Deputy Clerk. 
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FALL CLEAN-UP DAYS

NOVEMBER  4 - 6
Time to get homes and yards cleaned up before 
winter sets in. Dumpsters will be at four locations 
around town: 
•	 27th Street Rd across from 

Town Hall
•	 7th Avenue, next to the Garden 

City Park
•	 6th Avenue & 26th St. at 

Knights of Columbus
•	 9th Ave. & 27th St. at the 

Kendrick’s Home
This is a free service to residents 
and businesses in Garden City. 

Please be sure to get all your garbage into 
the dumpsters and keep the area clean. Items 

that are not allowed in 
the dumpsters include 
toxic chemicals, paint, oil, 
appliances containing freon 
(refrigerators, freezers, 
air conditioners, etc), and 
batteries. Call the Town Hall 
at 970-351-0041 for more 
information on Weld County’s 
Hazardous Materials collection 
site. 

Cheryl Campbell



Garden City Gives Back

Mayor Lonelle Archuleta and Trustee Fil Archuleta have helped the 
community through the Outreach Center at the Town Hall for four 
years. So far in 2016, the Center has assisted 141 families with 
clothing, food and other items. The Outreach Center is open from 
10:00 AM to Noon on Wednesdays.
If you’d like to help your neighbors in need, the Outreach Center 
needs blankets, canned soup and canned fruit. Donations can be 
made at the Outreach Center or the Town Hall.

Garden City residents and businesses received landscape vouchers and 
water rebates again in 2016. If you haven’t taken advantage of these 
opportunities, watch the Spring Newsletter for information on how to 
apply for a voucher and water rebate in 2017. 
Other ways the Board of Trustees is beautifying Garden City is through 
residential and commercial revitalizaton and fence grants. Projects 
covered by the revitalization grants include:

•	 Historic renovation
•	 Removal of false façade
•	 Chemical removal of paint from brick facades
•	 Stucco, new or restoration
•	 Painting (all colors must be approved)
•	 Window or door replacements or repairs
•	 Repointing of mortar joints for bricks or stone
•	 Repair Porches or Decks 
•	 Landscaping
•	 Exterior doorways facing the street

You’re making Garden City 
greener. We’re helping.



8TH AVENUE REVITALIZATION
If you attended National Night Out, you may 
have seen our display with the  conceptual 
plans for 8th Avenue. If you weren’t there, stop 
by the Town Hall during our regular hours, and 
you can view the display in the Board Room. 
The goal of the project is to make 8th Avenue 

more attractive to residents, business owners 
and visitors. Making it easier to get around both 
on foot and by car are also part of the plan. 
Do you want to receive email updates on the 
progress? Email abby@townofgardencity.com 
to be added to the list.

HANDY 
INFORMATION

• Town Hall Phone: 970-351-0041
• Hours: 9:00 - 4:00 & Closed from Noon to 
1:00 for lunch
• Board Meetings: 1st & 3rd Tuesdays of the 
month at 7:00 PM (except for December)
• Website: townofgardencity.com
• Find Garden City’s Municipal Code online at 
http://bit.ly/2dt6Jhe

Dan Ruhala was 
one of Garden City’s 
proudest residents 
and a member of the 
Board of Trustees. 
Dan took great care 
in keeping Garden 
City clean and green. 

In Memoriam
Dan Ruhala
1952 - 2016

Clarence Krieger
Mayor Pro-Tem of Garden City &

Colorado Motorsports 
Hall of Fame Inductee

Garden City’s own Clarence Krieger was inducted into 
the Colorado Motorsports Hall of Fame on Octboer 12, 
2016.
Clarence Krieger began his racing career in the early 
1950’s, and competed in modified and late model 
divisions in Colorado and Wyoming for over 30 years 
of competition.  He was always known as a “colorful 
character” and stout competitor who brought a strong 
sense of sportsmanship to the tracks at which he 
raced.
Clarence has lived in Garden City most of his life and 
has served on the Board of Trustees for decades, four 
years of which he was the Mayor of Garden City.
Congratulations Clarence!


